
 
 
 

HOMEWORK CLUB Autumn Term 2023 
 

Monday 11th September 2023 – Thursday 14th December 2023 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Supervised homework sessions will continue next term and will be held Monday to Thursday from 3.30pm to 
5.00pm.  These sessions are open to all students. There will be no homework club during the first or last week 
of the Autumn Term.  
 
Each session will be charged at £5 and bookings should be paid termly in advance. We are unable to provide 
refunds for missed sessions. 
 
If you wish your son to attend, please complete the slip below and return it to the College Office for the attention 
of Tracey Le Jehan, or via email to admin@vcj.sch.je no later than Friday 8th September 2023.  Full payment 
should also be received by this date. 
 
Dr Gareth Hughes 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 
Name of Student: …………………………………………..…………….  Tutor Group: ………………….……. 
 
Contact Parental Telephone Number: ………………………….……. 
 
Please indicate below the sessions you wish to book for your son.  If your son is not going to attend a session or 
you are allowing him to leave early, please notify us by email; admin@vcj.sch.je.   
 

Week commencing Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Monday 11th September      

Monday 18th September     

Monday 25th September     

Monday 2nd October      

Monday 9th October     

Monday 16th October     

Monday 23rd October  Half Term Half Term Half Term Half Term 

Monday 30th October     

Monday 6th November     

Monday 13th November     

Monday 20th November     

Monday 27th November     

Monday 4th December     

Monday 11th December     

 
 

Payment should be made direct to our bank account: Victoria College School Fund 

 Sort code: 40-25-34 

 Account: 31237632 

 Reference: Student name/HW Club 
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